
 

 
 

Taxpayers Association Responds to San Diego City Climate Action Plan Update  

 

SDCTA looks forward to serving as a resource to Mayor’s office as officials consider an alternative energy 

option for San Diego  

 

San Diego (October 25, 2018) -- ​​Today, Mayor Kevin Faulconer’s office released an update to the City’s 
Climate Action Plan, which includes San Diego’s approach to potentially implementing a Community 
Choice Aggregation (CCA) alternative energy option. San Diego County Taxpayers Association President 
and CEO Haney Hong released the following statement in response:  
 
“We look forward to being a resource for the Mayor's office as they develop a sensible energy solution 
that works for the City of San Diego. Implementing a Community Choice Aggregation option may expose 
the region to financial risks that need to be addressed. Informing and protecting taxpayers throughout 
the County is our priority, and as such we are eager to collaborate with the Mayor's office on the most 
efficient, effective way to reach San Diego's Climate Action Plan goals.”  
 
Contact:​​ Sarah Flocken 
240.630.0316 | ​sflocken​@sdcta.org 
 
About 
The San Diego County Taxpayers Association (@sdcta) is a non-profit, non-partisan organization, 

dedicated to promoting accountable, cost-effective and efficient government and opposing unnecessary 

new taxes and fees. For the last 73 years, the SDCTA has been providing information to help educate the 

public and save the region’s taxpayers millions. Public opinion polls consistently rate the SDCTA as the 

most "influential” and “trusted” public policy institution in San Diego. 
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